
 

Poly SA signs up new members

The Polystyrene Association of South Africa (Poly SA) has signed Goldpack, Pakeks and Plaslantic as its new members.

Adri Spangenberg, CEO of Poly SA, welcomed the new members: "Government has set high targets that we have to meet
over the next five years with regards to the collection and recycling of polystyrene. We, therefore, welcome our new
members who have signed up willingly and encourage all the other role-players across the entire value chain to follow their
example as soon as possible."
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